NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON

PROPOSED 2025-2026 BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 18, 2025, at 5:00 o’clock p.m. E.T., at Bay
de Noc Community College, Catherine Bonifas Building, Board Room 201D,
Escanaba, Michigan, the Board of Trustees of Bay de Noc Community College will
hold a public hearing to consider the College’s proposed 2025-2026 budget.

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2025-2026 budget until after a public hearing.
A copy of the proposed 2025-2026 budget, including the proposed property tax
millage rate, is available for public inspection by contacting the President’s Office at
president@baycollege.edu or 906.217.4022.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support
the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.

This notice is given by order of the Bay de Noc Community College Board of
Trustees.

Joy E. Hopkins, Secretary




